
RECEIVED

JUL 07 2017
Kentucky Public Service Commission PUBLIC SERVICE
Attn: Talena Matthews, Exec. Director COMMISSION
P. 0. Box 16

211 Sewer Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Ms. Matthews:

RE: Case #2016-00142

I am writing in regard to the problems with the Martin County Water District. Our water
is not fit to drink. The water pressure is low and we are without water all too often. Lines keep,
breaking and seems we are under boil water advisory a lot. I am a senior citizen (91) and live by
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myself on a fixed income. It is a hardship on me and all the other elderly to have to purchase
water to drink and cook with. Our officials and the water board cannot see the need to replace
or upgrade our water system. Monies allocated for the upgrading in the past has been
squandered and we are in the same situation.

The water board should be replaced and any money allocated for upgrading our water
should be closelynionitored by your pffice. this has gone on far too long. Your help in this ,
matter will be appreciated by all.

rs truly.

iuanita Justic


